
CYCLE TRACKS ACT 1984  

CYCLE TRACKS ACT REGULATIONS 1984  

LOCAL PUBLIC INQUIRY 

THE WARWICKSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 
 

(A429 COVENTRY ROAD,TOWNSEND CLOSE, PHILLIPPES ROAD AND HUDDISON 
CLOSE, WARWICK) CYCLE TRACK ORDER 2022 

Notice is hereby given that a Local Public Inquiry is to be held into the above Order which has 
been submitted to the Secretary of State for Transport for confirmation pursuant to section 
3(1)(a) of the Cycle Tracks Act 1984. The Inquiry will commence at 10.00am on 11 January 

2024 and will be held in Warwickshire County Council, Committee Room 2, Shire Hall, 
Warwick, CV34 4RL by an Independent Inspector appointed for the purpose by the Secretary 
of State for Transport to hear representations from objectors, the promoting authority and at 
their discretion, to hear representations from any other persons who may desire to appear and 
be heard.   

The effect of the Order, if it were confirmed, would be to designate the following public 
footpaths as cycle track:- 
 
That section of informal path as shown coloured orange on the plan attached to the Order, 
which extends from point A (at its junction with the new cycle track that links to A429 Coventry 
Road, Warwick), northwards for approximately 200 metres to point B (at its link onto Hayle 
Avenue) , and from point C (at the northernmost end of Huddison Close)  northwards to point 
D on the plan (at its link to the shared use footway/cycleway on Primrose Hill), and having a 
width of generally 3 metres as indicated on the plan.  
 
Any person interested in the subject matter may, as provided for in the above Regulations, 
appear at the Inquiry either in person or by counsel, solicitor or other representative.  Whether 
or not he/she proposes to appear at the Inquiry, any person may send to the Inspector, prior 
to the Inquiry, such written representations as they may wish to make in relation to the subject 
matter at the Inquiry, with a view to their consideration by the Inspector.  This should be sent 
to the Inspector at the National Transport Casework Team, Tyneside House, Skinnerburn 
Road, Newcastle upon Tyne NE4 7AR or at nationalcasework@dft.gov.uk, quoting reference 
NATTRAN/WM/CYCLETRACK/104. 

COPIES of the Order and of the plan referred to therein may be inspected free of charge at 
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/news/20210/warwick-district 

Objectors are reminded that the substance of any objection or representation may be 
communicated to other people who may be affected by it; that it will be passed to the 
Inspector holding the Inquiry; and that they may be required to disclose at the Inquiry the 
objection or representation and, unless there are special reasons to the contrary, the identity 
of the author. 

 

 
 
Neil Crass 
On behalf of the Department for Transport 
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